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150 Years of Fellowship
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& We’re Just Ge�ing Started!   For More Information Visit DetroitShriners.com
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If so, what lodge?
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Potentate’s

Thomas Thompson, Potentate

Greetings Nobles,

   I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits.
I am writing to express my deep appreciation for the
overwhelming support by the Nobles to move forward
with the prospect of purchasing a building. At the Stated
meeting on September 18, 2023, Moslem Shriner Mike
Zelmanski`s presentation was organized and to the point.
He emphasized the significance of establishing a fraternal
home for the Moslem Shriners. As concerned individuals 
who recognize the importance of fostering a sense of
belonging and unity within a community, I firmly agree
with your decision and believe that a dedicated space for
the Moslem Shriners is crucial for the continued growth
and well-being of the organization and its members.
   The Moslem Shriners have long been an integral part of
our society, embodying the principles of brotherhood,
service, and philanthropy. By providing medical support
for children in need, organizing community events, and
 promoting social welfare initiatives, Moslem Shriners
have made a lasting  impact on countless lives. However,
amidst these commendable endeavors, the absence of a
fraternal home poses challenges that hinder the
organization's overall effectiveness and cohesiveness.
   A fraternal home acts as a physical embodiment of the
Moslem Shriners' values and ideals. It serves as a central
hub where members can gather, connect, and collaborate
on initiatives that further their charitable objectives. Having
a dedicated space would foster stronger bonds among the
members, enabling them to share experiences, exchange
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ideas, and develop friendships that transcend the confines
of their regular meetings and events.
   As we move forward, you will be notified of the date and
time that all Nobles will be invited to inspect the property
and then if all is in order vote on the purchase. 
   While I understand that the acquisition and maintenance
of a fraternal home involve financial considerations, I am
confident that the collective efforts of the Moslem Shriners
community, along with fundraising events, the necessary
resources can be secured to establish and sustain a fraternal
home that is befitting of the Moslem Shriners' esteemed
legacy.
   In conclusion, I urge you to seriously consider the
importance of a fraternal home for the Moslem Shriners.
Such a home would not only provide a physical space for
the organization but also serve as a beacon of unity and a
catalyst for positive change. By investing in this endeavor,
the Moslem Shriners can continue to flourish, expand their
outreach, and inspire future generations to embrace the
values of brotherhood, compassion, and service to our
children.
   Thank you for your attention to this matter. I remain
committed to supporting Moslem Shriners and look forward
to witnessing the growth and success of the organization.

Sincerely,
Tommy Thompson, Potentate



Chief Rabban’s

Gary Lewandowski, Chief Rabban

Nobles all,
   
  I would like to start by wishing each of you and your
families a very Happy New Year! I would also like to
congratulate Illustrious Sir Thomas “Tommy” Thompson
and our entire Divan on having been elected to preside
over Moslem Shrine for the ensuing year...thank YOU
again for your vote of confidence Nobles.
   2024 promises to be a year of building, both physically
and mentally. As we move forward, I would like to ask
that each of us remember one word and that word is
”Unity,” and by doing so, let’s make a sincere commitment 
to work together and make that word define Moslem
Shrine...not just for 2024, but for the years to come.
   The Divan is going to up their game on what we started
last year by keeping the “Ask the Divan” portion of the
Moslemite going. However, in 2024 the Moslemite will
only be going out quarterly, so if you have any questions,
or concerns, PLEASE reach out to any of the Divan ANYTIME
and we will answer your questions to the best of our ability,
and if we don’t know we will find out because we work for
and represent you!
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   My last comment is to re-assure every Noble in Mighty
Moslem that each member of the Divan, from the Potentate
down to the OG, is committed to working with you... but
to do so we need to know your concerns & ideas. However,
we need to know your concerns and ideas from YOU, not
through the grapevine or word of mouth...reach out and
your voice will be heard, and that is a promise I and the
rest of the Divan will make to you.
   We have a great future, Brothers, provided we all join in
and work together as a united team...so let’s make
that happen!

Sincerely and Fraternally,

Gary Lewandowski - Chief Rabban - 2024
“As iron sharpens iron, so a friend sharpens a friend.”
Proverbs 27:17



Assistant Rabban’s

David Henderson, Assistant Rabban

Happy New Year Nobles All,
   
   I am looking forward to a Joyous and Prosperous New
Year for Moslem Shriners.
   Congratulations to Illustrious Sir Tommy Thompson on
being elected as our new Potentate. Congratulations to
the rest of our newly elected and appointed Officers for
the year 2024.
   We are also looking forward to seeing all of our Nobles,
their Ladies, and Families at our various functions, events,
parades and meetings throughout this year.
   Installation of officers is Sunday, January 7th followed by
our first business meeting on Monday, January 8th and the
Moslem Shriners Spaghetti dinner fundraiser on January 21st.
   The 99th Annual East-West Shrine Bowl football game
broadcast live from Frisco, Texas on Thursday night
February 1st.
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   Mighty Moslem Shriners annual Winter Sportsman’s
Raffle Saturday, February 10th at Novi Suburban
Showplace.
   Hopefully, we will have news about a new home for our
Temple.  Things are in the works to hopefully have a
presentation to the Nobility as soon as we can.

 Yours in the faith,

David Henderson - Assistant Rabban - 2024



High Priest
         & Prophet’s

Sean M. Nagoda, High Priest and Prophet

Greetings, Happy New Year, and Happy Holidays to all!

 I hope the New Year finds you and your families well. I’d
like to thank you all from the bottom of my heart (yes, I
have one) for your continued support of my journey
through the Divan. I would like to congratulate Thomas
Thompson of being elected Potentate. Congratulations
Tommy! I know you will make Moslem proud. As well as
Gary and David on their new positions. I’d like to welcome
the new kid on the block, Patrick McCusker to his new
position Oriental Guide. Welcome aboard!
   This year is going to be a busy one. The Potentate has a
lot planned for the Temple. Remember, it’s your Temple too,
support it. I know we don’t have a “home” yet, but we will.
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   I think this is the year for it! The Temple can not succeed
if you don’t do your part. So, even if it’s something small,
please, help contribute to it. It’s just like going to
Lodge, you get out of it what you put into it.
   In closing, let’s make this a year to remember. Again, I
thank you for the continued support and faith in me.
See you out and about!

Yours in the faith,

Sean M Nagoda, High Priest and Prophet



Oriental Guide’s

Patrick McCusker, Oriental Guide

Nobles,
   
First and foremost, to end 2023 we had a great time at the
Moslem Holiday Party. It was great to see so many Nobles
show their support and participation. When you looked
around the room, there were many familiar faces and new
faces. This was refreshing and we need to carry that into
2024 and beyond.  We also had our election of Officers to
end the year. It was great to meet the few new members of
Moslem whom showed up and voted.  Some is not enough;
we all need to SHOW up and support our Temple.
   Our Illustrious Potentate Tommy Thompson and Lady Hazel
have planned a great year of events. Let’s all show our
support in them and have an outstanding year at Moslem.
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I hope to see each of you at the January Stated Business
meeting as we kick off a new and exciting year. I am honored
to serve as your Oriental Guide this year and thank you for
your support and confidence. With your help we can make
a difference in the lives of our Shrine Kids. I will work and
serve all Nobility to the best of my ability. We have a lot of
work to do, and I look forward to the challenge. It is great to
be a part of the best Shrine Temple and together we can
grow and prosper.

Thanks again, Patrick McCusker - Oriental Guide



Recorder’s

Robert Pate PP, Recorder

Happy New Year to all the Masons, Nobles, and their families,
   
   Congratulations to Noble Thomas Thompson on being
elected as Potentate for the year 2024. Looking forward to
a great year and working with our new Potentate and Board
of Directors. Congratulations to Nobles Gary Lewandowski,
David Henderson and Sean Nagoda on moving up one
officer’s chair. Welcome aboard Moslem’s new Oriental
Guide, Noble Patrick McCusker. Welcome back to our
treasurer, Noble Joe Merem. 
   I would like to say “Thank You” to all the Nobles who paid
their 2024 dues. Moslem had more Nobles pay their dues
online by going to detroitshriners.com and clicking on the
Dues tab. This makes things go faster. A large number of
Nobles have downloaded the digital dues card. If you have
a smart phone and would like to download this app, go to
detroitshriners.com, click on the Recorder’s tab, then click
on the instructions for downloading the digital card app.
   If you or you know of a Noble who needs help with his
dues, please contact the Shrine office (248-569-2900 Ext 4),
we can help a Brother in need. We all knelt at the altar and
promised to help a Brother in need. We have several ways
to help.
   Moslem Shriners has many ways that you can be involved
with your Shrine Temple and/or Child Care. Volunteers are
needed for both the Winter and Spring Sportsman’s Raffle,
Michigan State Fair, committee work, public relations,
fundraisers for both the temple and Child Care. Parade
Units are always looking for new members to help spread
the word of Shrinedom and Shriners Hospitals for Children
or perhaps you have an idea for a new parade unit or club. 
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   If you live in the outer counties, perhaps you can see about
starting up a Shrine Club in the area where you live. The
Shrine office has model bylaws in which you just have to fill
in the blanks. Shrine clubs are so very important on spreading
the work of Masonry, Shrinedom and Shriners Hospitals for
Children.
   I would also like to thank the ladies in the Shrine office,
Mrs. Pam York (Patient Transportation) and Mrs. Kim Belanger
(Accounting) who run the office. These two ladies
also help other Shrine temples with Child Care/Hospital
issues and accounting practices. I lean on both of them
very heavily for the operation of the Shrine office.
   In closing, from the bottom of my heart, I thank each
Noble of Moslem Shriners, whether you voted for me or
not, on returning me to the office of Recorder and as an
Imperial Representative. I truly love working for each
Noble, for Masonry, for Shriners International, for the
Shrine Recorders Association International, and what is
so dear to each of us, Shriners Hospitals for Children. If
you need anything from the Recorder, please feel free
to contact me.

Yours in the faith,

Robert Pate PP - Recorder - 2024

Aleikum Es Salam
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care, ensuring that every child receives the treatment they
need to thrive.
   However, our mission doesn't stop at our hospital doors. We
extend our reach far beyond, collaborating with communities,
healthcare providers, and governments worldwide to bring
quality care to those who need it most. Our telehealth programs
bridge the gap for under-served populations, enabling us to
reach children in remote areas and provide them with vital
medical expertise and guidance.
   The future of Shriners Child Healthcare is radiant with
promise and innovation. Embracing cutting-edge technology
and advancements in medical science, we're dedicated to
enhancing our treatments and expanding our services.
We aim to strengthen our research initiatives, fostering
breakthroughs that will redefine pediatric healthcare globally.
   Our commitment to inclusivity remains unwavering. We
continue to advocate for healthcare accessibility, ensuring
that financial limitations do not hinder a child's access to
life-changing treatments. Through strategic partnerships and
philanthropic efforts, we strive to broaden our impact,
extending our healing touch to more children in need.
   My vision is to build upon this incredible legacy by fostering
a culture of innovation, collaboration, and empathy. I am
committed to upholding our core values while steering
Shriners Childcare for Children toward new horizons of
excellence and compassion.
   Together, with our dedicated staff, generous donors, and
supportive communities, we will continue to be a beacon of
hope for disadvantaged children, illuminating their path
towards a healthier, brighter future.  In closing, I invite you
to join us in our mission, as we embark on this journey of
healing, transforming lives, and spreading hope to children
and families worldwide through the remarkable work of
Shriners Hospitals for Children.

Dr. Bisham Singh, Childcare Director

   I can say without a doubt that the Shriners are vibrant with
life as they voluntarily give. We can see this manifest in the
great turnout at the Childcare Christmas party held on
December 10th, 2023, which was a resounding success.
It was truly uplifting to see the joy and happiness in the
children’s faces as they participated in various activities and
the thankfulness of the families was noteworthy.  With so
many of our childcare kids and their families boasting smiles
and laughter on their faces, it was truly uplifting.  It was well
worth it and portrayed our fraternity and the Shriner Family
at its best. 
    I personally want to thank Mike Cousins from OHM
Advisors  “Stuff the Truck''.  Mike  personally donated all the
toys at the party and to several Shriners Hospitals.  For the
past several years Mike along with his friends at OHM were
busy “stuffing the truck with toys” bringing fun and laughter
to kids’ faces.  Mike remembers going to Shriners Christmas
party as a child in Erie along with his family. He remembers
Shriners hospital helping someone close to him and has
never forgotten Shriners.  A very hearty thank you to Judy
O’Brien and her wonderful family, along with dozens of
volunteers that helped make this a memorable event. We
thank you dearly!  Planning and organizing the event was
not an easy one and we recognize all your sacrifices to make
this a truly happy and festive moment. I was amazed and
pleased to see so many past Potentates and their families
along with the entire Divan help tirelessly, God Bless you all.
   As I take the helm of the incoming Childcare Director of
Moslem Shriners for Children, I'm encouraged by the
incredible legacy and commitment this institution holds
toward providing unparalleled healthcare for disadvantaged
children, not just in America but across the globe.
   Shriners Hospitals for Children stands as a beacon of hope,
offering specialized medical care to children regardless of
their ability to pay. With a network of 22 hospitals in
North America, this remarkable organization has been at
the forefront of pediatric care for nearly a century. From
orthopedics and burn care to cleft lip and palate treatment,
our dedicated teams offer comprehensive, compassionate

Shriners Hospitals for Children: Pioneering Hope for Disadvantaged Children Worldwide

– Winston Churchill

“WE MAKE A LIVING BY WHAT WE GET,
BUT WE MAKE A LIFE BY WHAT WE GIVE”

9



10

IN THE NEWS

CHILDCARE
CHRISTMAS PARTY

FUN!!! 
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A BIG
THANKS

TO EVERYONE!!!
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SHRINERS
Shriner volunteers who laid 4000 wreaths at Great Lakes National Cemetery
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   To the Lancers, great job with finishing up the year
strong with parades and putting smiles on children’s
faces.  The cold weather came early but the crowds
were large.  
   Late October and November were busy months with
4 parades including the fun Coldwater, MI parade with
its Halloween theme in late October.  November
finished up the year with a Grosse lle parade, the
Allen Park night time light parade, and the Howell
Fantasy of Lights parade.  The Howell Fantasy of
Lights parade Friday following Thanksgiving had a
strong showing of enthusiastic Lancers decked
out in lights and also an appearance of the Loyal
Order of Water Buffalos with the Flintstone mobile
lit up for the occasion. 
   The Lancers want to thank outgoing Potentate Frank

Dougherty for a great year and his leadership this
past year.  We would like to congratulate and offer
our best wishes for our incoming Potentate Thomas
Thompson. 
   We look forward to the 2024 Shriners Annual Winter
Sportsman’s Raffle in Novi on Saturday February 10th. 
Lancers will be supporting the event with set up and
sales.  The Lancers will also be having a booth for a
Lancer fundraiser with a great item being raffled. 
   If there are Nobles who have an interest in learning
more about the Lancers unit or are looking to have
that fast go-cart that your father wouldn’t let you
have in the days of your youth, please reach out to
any of the Lancers or Bill Cook 810-599-5606
wwc7828@yahoo.com.  We welcome your
participation and additional fellowship.  

Lancer Unit Update

Howell Parade – Loyal Order of Water Buffalos Howell Fantasy of Lights Parade – Lancer’s Unit

Alhambra Galicia Caravan #77 members John
Mihalik, Russ Kreinbring, and Father Paul Ballein
presenting a $5,000 check to Assistant Rabban
Dave Henderson to be used by Shriners Children’s
Hospital in Erie, PA at the Red and White Fez
Clubs Annual Christmas Party.

THANK
YOU!



16

IN THE NEWS



17

IN THE NEWS

very little to complain about and much more to be thankful for
than I remembered. We hope that you also did something this
year that touched your heart and reminded you why you became
a SHRINER. We are also hoping that you plan to be involved in
some (or all) of Moslem Shrine’s great events in 2024! If you’re not
participating, let me tell you something, Brother … You are missing
out on some of the greatest people and the best times !! The Shrine
is filled with good friends you’ve yet to meet – get out there and
start hanging out with them !! If you’re looking to join a Unit I
know one that will “hire” you with no experience: THE CLOWN
UNIT. We provide on-the-job training and even help get you
started with supplies. The Clown Unit has been in the business
for 57 years and we’re planning on at least another 57!! Give us
a call and we will get you on the pathway to being a real Clown
and show you the best (in my humble opinion) of what the
Shrine offers! 
   In closing, the Clown Unit wishes all of the Nobility a wonderful
Holiday Season and the happiest of New Years! We hope to see
you much more in 2024!!!

YITF,  Toejam, Clown Unit Skribbler 
 

 Nobles all, 
   Greetings and salad-tastings from your favorite Shrine Unit;
the Clowns Unit. 
   It’s getting cold outside Nobles and the year 2023 is wrapping
up. Christmas and the New Year are upon us; this is a time for
reflection and a time for planning. The Clown Unit had a great
2023 and we are planning for an even better 2024. We are truly
hopeful that you also have much to be thankful for, and that
you have plans for a great New Year. 
   I think you may have seen more activity from the Clown Unit
in 2023 than in the recent past. We’ve put in a good deal of
time participating in the parades, a number of special events,
and the 2023 Circuses. We loved every minute of it, and we
plan to do it all again in 2024. There were a few events that
had a big emotional impact on us; The Lucky Fin Project picnic
over the summer and the December Silver-Liners Flight to the
North pole in particular. Our Unit members took lead roles in
delivering smiles to children that are deserving beyond words.
Turns out that those kids impacted us more than we did them.
I think it reminded each one of us why we are actually Shriners.
None of this is about us, it’s about them…Sure we have fun
doing what we do, but events like these put things in
perspective. I know I walked away convinced that I actually have



18

IN THE NEWS



19

IN THE NEWS

TheThe
Moslem
MoslemThe
Moslem



20

IN THE NEWS



   Due to the generosity of the Nobles and Ladies of Moslem Shrine, we
were able to make the patients and families of Shriners Children’s
Chicago Christmas brighter. Seeing their faces as we unloaded the
presents is a reminder of why we do what we do…
   A very special thanks to III. Sir Bob and Judy O’Brien, all those involved
in childcare, the Divan and our Potentate, Tommy Thompson in your efforts
to make this happen.

Jeff Geske PP - Chicago
Troy Thompson - Chicago Associate Rep.
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THANK YOU

Chicago



22

IN THE NEWS



As I look back at 2023, all I can say is WOW!
Board meetings resumed once again, inside of the 8th Street building.
A new clinical administrator was appointed.
Tampa has installed a new organization chart for clinical operations. 
Unfortunate loss of experienced tenured staff, due to COVID-19 vaccine requirements.
 
Through it all, Erie still managed to see a record number of new patients, while operating at a level of economical efficiency
not seen before. Through October, Erie patients had some 157 surgeries at our clinical partners, with  total cost to the nobility
of only $6430.00. That is why Erie’s draw on endowment this year will be south of $1 million. Moslem did their share of 
support and contributions to reduce the draw on the endowment too, by making handsome donations to Erie. 
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ERIE HOSPITALERIE HOSPITALERIE HOSPITAL

I’m very pleased to report that we had several groups making
donations to Erie this year, including; Childcare  golf outing,
Ladies of the Oriental Shrine, Rawsonville Shrine Club,
Northwood Ancient Craft Lodge, Alhambra, Galacia, Caravan,
Elizabeth Moore, Michael Cousins of OHM ( Hundreds of toys
collected) and so many others. 

 Thank you so much from the bottom of my heart, for all the
financial assistance and personal time contributed by Clubs,
Units,  Childcare Drives, Helping Hands, and all who donated
their time and energy to help our kids. 

Yours in the Faith, Joe Merem, Erie Board of Governors 
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Any questions call David Goldsmith 313-516-2904
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   Get ready for the excitement as the Shriners
gear up or the 10th Annual Winter Sportsman’s
Raffle, just around the corner on Saturday,
February 10th. Time is flying, and we need our
Nobility to keep those tickets selling right up to
the big day. Brace yourselves for some surprises
this year, as we're introducing new and intriguing
vendors to spice it up.
   We're on the lookout for approximately 150
volunteers to ensure the smooth flow of activities
on the day of the event. With numerous happenings
simultaneously unfolding—doors, side raffles,
refreshments, and stage responsibilities—there's
a vast canvas to cover. The silver lining is that the
event itself is a 6-hour affair, keeping the energy
high and the experience dynamic.
   But that's not all—mark your calendars for the
grand return of the in-person Summer Sportsman’s
Raffle, celebrating its 20th Annual edition on
Saturday, July 20th at the Suburban Collection
Showplace. 

   
This spectacular event will be a fusion of indoor
and outdoor spaces, utilizing the Suburban Event
Center hall on the West end of the building along
with expansive outdoor tents. Anticipate the usual
array of side raffles, entertainment, food, and
beverages that have become synonymous with
our raffle extravaganzas.
   For those seeking more information, or eager to
volunteer, don't hesitate to reach out directly to
me or contact the Shrine office at 248-569-2900.
Your enthusiasm and support will make these
events unforgettable, and we can't wait to share
these experiences with all our participants and
volunteers alike.

Mike Zelmanski, P.P.

2024
Sportsman’s Raffles 
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 Hope you and your family had a Merry Christmas and look forward to a joyous New Year.

   Director Chief Kopper Steve Gregory will be sending out information in the near future regarding time and
location for our Annual After the Holidays Party.

   As the 2023 parade season is over and cold weather has taken place of outdoor parading. When storing your Kop
bike make sure you have placed some fuel stabilizer in the fuel system. It will make it much easier to start your Kop
bike next spring when the 2024 parade season starts.

   Reminder that there will be a Stated and Annual Meeting on January 8, 2024, at the Suburban Collection
Showplace starting at 7:00 P.M. Please do your best to make the meeting. Hopefully there will be some information
about a new home for Moslem Shriners. The Unit dues for 2024 will be the same at $25.00. Send your dues payment
to Kopper Keith Spressor, 34517 Morningdale Drive, Sterling Heights, MI 48312-5745.

Information will be forthcoming regarding dates, time and location of the Units upcoming meetings.

   The Unit’s next fundraising event will be February 10, 2024, at the Moslem Shriners Sportsman’s Raffle. The Unit
will again be raffling off a gun safe which has been very profitable for the Unit. If  possible, sell tickets for the
safe before the raffle in February.

   If you are a long time or a new Noble and have any interest in joining Moslem Shriners Number 1 Parade Unit,
contact Director Chief Kopper Steve Gregory at 586-615-3536 or Recorder Kopper Robert Pate at 734-645-2611
or any other Kopper.

Moslem Shriners Keystone Kops 
Moslem’s Number 1 Parade Unit

Koppers,

Moslem Shriners Fun Enforcement Unit
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SPAGHETTISPAGHETTI
FUNDRAISERFUNDRAISER

FUN!FUN!

SPAGHETTI
FUNDRAISER

FUN!
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The Motor Corp is looking for new riding members to join Moslem Shriners elite parade unit.

The Motor Corp Unit has changed our motorcycle requirements regarding the Harley-Davidson motorcycles. You
must have a late Model Artic White Ultra Classic. You can buy a new or used motorcycle as long as it meets the
Unit’s requirements. The Motor Corp Unit used to purchase a new Harley-Davidson every two (2) years.
That requirement is not the case today.

The Motor Corp Unit will teach you (and practice) our parade and competition maneuvers.
The Moslem Shriners’ Motor Corp has over sixty (60) years of riding tradition. Come ride with us.
Contact Unit Director Gary Kolwaski at 248-842-6059 for information relating to date, time and location of meetings.

Join the Best, Ride with the Best.

Moslem Shriners Motor Corp

From Behind the HandlebarsFrom Behind the HandlebarsFrom Behind the Handlebars
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MEETING SCHEDULE



IN THE NEWS
The Moslemite

Magazine
A publication of the Moslem Shrine Center

46850 Grand River Avenue
Novi, MI 48374

A Philanthropic Organization - Dated Material - Please deliver within 3 days.
The Moslemite is the official publication of Moslem Shrine Temple

Have you connected
with us yet?

DetroitShriners.com
Nobles,

Are you receiving the monthly Moslemite Magazine email sent using

Constant Contact from Detroit Moslem Shriners? If not,

please contact our Recorder to verify your email!

Robert W. Pate, P.P.

Recorder, Moslem Shriners

Office (248) 569-2900 ext 4

NON-PROFIT ORG. U.S.
POSTAGE

PERMIT NO.669
ROYAL OAK, MI

PAID

Detroit Shriners

Detroit Shrine Circus




